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St Brigid’s Parish, Blanchardstown                                                        
The Most Holy Trinity—Sunday 15th June 2025        

Children’s Corner:     In the Gospel Today                     
 
 

Mass intentions for the week  

Sat Thomas Nolan              Joe Galvin  

Sun Kathleen Lawless (MM)                                     
Patrick & Margaret Keating 

Tues Margaret Delaney (birthday rem) 

Thurs Jack O’Mara 

We pray for our recently deceased   

 Anne Thompson  

Always loved, never forgotten 

Croi Mháire Food-
bank                         

Please place non           
perishable foods in the 

basket on the altar. 

St Brigid’s Parish Mass Cards 
We have a selection of signed Mass 

Cards for sale from the sacristy & the 
office. Sympathy cards, Mass Bouquet, 
Get Well, Christening, Birthday Mass 
Cards and First Holy Communion etc 

Lourdes 2025                                                                                         
A group from the parish will travel to 

Lourdes as part of the Diocesan             
Pilgrimage from 4th to 9th Sept. Booking 
Forms are available from the Parish office 

and a €300 deposit is due now. 

CURRENT SCHEDULE                  
Tuesday, Thursday & Friday:   

Mass at 10am preceded by the Rosary at 

9.30am , Church closes at 5pm    

Monday: Area Mass at 7.30pm preceded by  

Rosary and Novena at 7pm  

 Wednesday: Liturgy of the Word at 10am 

Saturday: Church opens at 10am 

 Vigil Mass at 6pm 

Sunday Mass at 10.30am 

1st Saturday of the month – 10am Mass  

followed by confessions.  

Last Tuesday of the month                             

Prayer Group Mass at 8pm, all welcome 

Bank Holiday: Mass 11am only, no evening 

mass. Church closes at 2pm.                                                                    

All services available on 

www.blanchardstownparish.ie/webcam  

Also on Phoenix Radio– 92.5FM                     

Eucharistic Adoration: Tue & Fri 10.30am-5pm 

Blanchardstown Area evening Mass 7.30pm  

Mon: Blanchardstown                                       

Tues & Thurs: Castleknock                              

Wed: Mulhuddart                                                 

Fri: Corduff 

Religious Items Now Available Nearby 
The Phone Shop, located just across from the church, 
now stocks a selection of religious items for purchase. 
Drop in to support this local business, selling rosary 

beads, statues, prayer cards, candles and more. 

Thank you Jesus for sending the holy spirit so that I can understand how much God loves me.                                 
Thank you for   showing me how to love other people. Help me to share your love.   amen 

There are 6 tickets 
remaining for our 

Annual Parish    
Heritage              

Pilgrimage next 
weekend. Please 
call to the office  

Mulhuddart       
Cemetery Sunday 
15th June at 3pm 

 

Mass of All Nations 
Mulhuddart Church 

Sunday 22nd June at 
12pm 

Father’s Day is a beautiful day on 
which we celebrate our fathers, 
grandfathers, and the father     
figures in our lives. Though not 
officially a Christian celebration,     
Father’s Day offers a time for   
reflection, expression of gratitude, and prayer for 
our fathers.  

Heavenly Father, thank you for the gift of fathers. 
We praise you for their strength, wisdom, and love. 
May they be guided by your wisdom and strength in 
their roles as fathers and role models. Bless all            
fathers and grandfathers, especially those who are 
struggling or grieving, and grant them peace and 
comfort. Amen.  

The feast of the Most Holy Trinity may well be 
regarded as the Church's Te Deum of gratitude 
over all the blessings of the Christmas and Easter 
seasons; for this mystery is a synthesis of         
Christmas, Epiphany, Easter, Ascension and     
Pentecost. This feast, which falls on the first   
Sunday after Pentecost, should make us mindful 

that actually every Sunday is devoted to the honour of the Most Holy 
Trinity, that every Sunday is sanctified and consecrated to the triune God. 
Sunday after Sunday we should recall in a spirit of gratitude the gifts 
which the Blessed Trinity is bestowing upon us. The Father created and 
predestined us; on the first day of the week He began the work of crea-
tion. The Son redeemed us; Sunday is the "Day of the Lord," the day of 
His resurrection. The Holy Spirit sanctified us, made us His temple; on 
Sunday the Holy Spirit descended upon the infant Church. Sunday, there-
fore, is the day of the Most Holy Trinity.  

JOYFUL MYSTERIES  Bayside Alpha is hosting a Zoom Summer School on the Joyful Mysteries of the Rosary 

for six Sundays, starting on Sunday, June 22, at 7:30pm. The series is a mixture of video and discussion. To 

join, please email Paul at alphabayside@gmail.com. 

Anam Cara, the organisation that supports bereaved parents, will hold its monthly Parent Support Evening  
on Wednesday 18th June at 7.30pm in the Hilton Hotel, Malahide Rd. This event is free and open to all bereaved   
parents regardless of the age your child died, the circumstances of their death, or how recent their death was.         
You do not need to register in advance. To find out more call 01 4045378 or email info@anamcara.ie 

This weekend, Fr Seán Coyle from Columban Missionaries, will celebrate 
mass and have his mission appeal.  The Missionary Society of                         

St Columban's is an international Catholic missionary society that crosses 
boundaries of culture and religion. We trust you will support their appeal 

with your usual kind generosity. 

We wish to thank Michael Minnock 
on the tremendous work he has 
done since he began directing the 
choir last year. He is finishing this 

weekend as the choir commences their summer 
break. We wish him every success in his future 
endeavours. We are sure we will see him around!  
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